Guidelines for AQPAC Nominating Committees (draft 21 November 2005)

Nominating committee members must be able to consider candidates in confidentiality.  The nominating committee does not have to disclose conversations or correspondence outside of their committee.  The nominating committee must report their recommendations in writing to the AQPAC committee.

The nominating committee may correspond or have conversations with supporting staff to the AQPAC committee.  These conversations and/or correspondence may only be disclosed to the chairperson if the committee deems it appropriate.

The nominating committee may correspond or have conversations with AQPAC committee members about their being nominated for an AQPAC position.  These conversations and/or correspondence may not be disclosed to supporting staff.  The conversations and/or correspondence with AQPAC committee members being considered for office may be shared with the AQPAC chair, but only if the nominating committee and the AQPAC committee member(s) being considered agree.

The nominating committee may correspond or have conversations with the AQPAC chairperson.  These conversations and/or correspondence may only be disclosed if both the AQPAC chairperson and the nominating committee agree to do so.

The nominating committee reports to the chair and the AQPAC supporting staff the nominating results.  The nominating chair and the AQPAC chairperson decide how to inform the AQPAC committee of their nominations, if other than in a report provided by the nominating committee at the next AQPAC meeting.  

